To: A46 Newark Bypass
Subject: re site visits
Date: 02 October 2024 09:08:44

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

Interested Party Reference number: -

Hi in one of the correspondences I received from you I remember you invited suggestions
for a site visit Can I suggest you consider the bottom of Hargon Lane for a site visit?

I have raised concerns formerly through the representation of interest process and I await a
response from NH.

However, you would get a better appreciation of the general concerns raised regarding
light and noise pollution, the impact on residents at this end of Hargon Lane and the
concerns over landscaping and restricting access if you visited.

Many thanks

Andy Lear






